
-----Original Message----- 
From: Miller, Robert A. [mailto:rmiller@oliff.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 1:33 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Subject: Submission of Comments 

Sir or Madam:  

The attached comments are being submitted to both addresses as I believe there is an 
inter-relationship between the proposed rules that can not be addressed if the comments 
are separated. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Robert A. Miller  
Reg. No. 32,771  

 




























